
 

Christmas Coat Drive 
High School Youth Group 

For more information, contact us at  

youthministry@holyspiritchurch.us 

The Holy Spirit High School Youth Group will be collecting useable 

outerwear garments to donate to Annandale Christian Community 

for Action (ACCA). These items will be distributed to day laborers, 

residents of Bailey’s Crossroads Community Shelter, and children at 

the ACCA Child Development Center whose parents cannot afford 

warm winter outerwear for them. 
 

The High Schoolers will be collecting the following items 

before and after all Masses on January 6th and 7th and 

there will be a drop-off box located just outside the 

Youth Room in the school: 

Winter Jackets - Sweaters - Hooded Sweatshirts 

Gloves - Warm Wool Hats - Scarves 

Please help keep our community warm this winter by 

donating any of these items! Thank you in advance for 

your generosity! 


